

Newsletter

Dear Parents / Carers,

Welcome back to the fourth term of this school year— the year is definitely moving very fast! We hope you all enjoyed your February half term and it is great to see the children already showing they are ready to learn with their excellent 'Riverside Attitude.'

It is hugely important that children have good attendance at school and arrive here on time. This helps your children to progress with their learning and stops them falling behind. We monitor attendance very closely and will work with families to support attendance to ensure that your child has the best possible learning opportunities.

This week all year groups have begun exciting new topics listed below:

Year R — Amazing Africa

Year 1-Where do I Live?

Year 2—Explorers!

Year 3-The Power of the Earth

Year 4—Rivers and Mountains

Year 5—Tudors

Year 6—World War II

This term we have lots of exciting learning opportunities for the children including: visiting Rainham Library, Year 4 visiting the Royal Opera House and our Year 6 Jobs Fair. We are also looking forward to seeing many parents at our KS1 and KS2 stay and read session on Thursday 2nd March at 2:45pm to celebrate World Book Day. Parents Evening will take place at the end of term four, so please look out for letters in the upcoming weeks to book slots with your child's class teacher.

Have a lovely weekend,

HKODSON

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Robson

Parking

Please can we ask parents not to park on the zigzag lines outside of school and to drive considerately and with caution to ensure the safety of all of our children and their families.

Thank you.

PROUD MOMENT...

School Council representatives met with Miss Tullett today to make arrangements for Comic Relief which will take place on Friday 17th March. The representatives are very excited to share their plans with the school during assembly and collect donations on the day.



E-mail: riverside-office@rmet.org 01634 338700



Term 4 2023 Week 1

Friday 24th February

Attendance

The classes with the best

attendance this week are:

Badgers (Y4)

Woodpeckers (Y1)

Hedgehogs (YR)



WELL DONE!

Upcoming Events:

Wednesday 1st March—Visits to Rainham Library

Thursday 2nd March—Parents Stay and Read 2:45pm KS1 and KS2 only

Friday 3rd March—Parent Workshop for Understanding Child's ADHD



ATTEND TODAY ACHIEVE TOMORROW

